
 

Barrow In Bloom 2023 

13th April 2023 

 

6 volunteers out today at Holy Trinity Church memorial gardens.  

 

We gave both flowers beds a really good weeding and refreshed the mulch by 

removing the matting underneath. The remaining geraniums are all coming 

back healthy and will be divided once strong enough.  

 

All the paths in the garden area and around the beds were edged and tided up 

too.  

 With rain forecast later 

and again tomorrow we 

decided it was best to 

leave the benches, which 

need to be sanded and 

stained, to another day.  

 

 

Thanks to Karen, Philip, 

Ian, Bill and Andrew. 

 

 


